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DSAC	TO	HOLD		FILM	AND	VIDEO	WORKSHOP.		
	
The	Limpopo	Department	of	Sport,	Arts	and	Culture	will	host	the	Film	and	Video	
workshop	in	Polokwane	with	the	aim	of	resuscitating	the	industry	in	the	province,	
bringing	together	the	established	and	aspirant	film	makers	under	one	roof.	The	
workshop	will	be	utilised	as	a	vehicle	to	re-establish	the	provincial	Film	and	Video	
Committee	which	will	in	turn	assist	in	developing	the	guideline	to	govern	the	
industry	in	the	province.	
	
The	film	and	video	industry	has	the	potential	to	stimulate	debates,	foster	social	
cohesion	and	nation	building;	further	create	job	opportunities	and	economic	
empowerment.		
	
The	workshop	is	scheduled	as	follows:	
	
Date	 	 :	 08	August	2023	(Tuesday)		
Venue	 	 :	 Landmark	Lodge	in	Polokwane	,	Polokwane	Municipality,	
Capricorn	District	
Time	 	 :	 09:00		
	
	
Issued	by	DSAC	Communications.		
	
For	media	enquiries	and	attendance	please	contact	Pelane	Phakgadi-072169	2507	
or	Kenny	Mathivha-0769619655	
	
end/	


